
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Jan. 29th, 2025 

 
Mr. Wong would like to personally congratulate the wrestlers who 
competed in the Junior North Shore Wrestling Championships yesterday. A 
big shout out to Kourosh Hosseini and Liam Barber who won all their 
matches and placed first. Another big shout out to Marcelo Maldifassi, 
Vivan D'Mello and Oliver Yip for winning most of their matches and placing 
third. Rome wasn't built in a day, and neither were these wrestlers. So 
please join me in congratulating these outstanding athletes. 
 
This is a message from Mrs. Brumec. Did you make a clay monster during 
Arts Fest? If so, please come to room D102 any morning this week for 
tutorial or this Wednesday at lunchtime to glaze it. 
 

Japanese Club is hosting a screening of the anime movie “Jujutsu Kaisen” 

today during lunchtime in D303. Bring your lunch and enjoy the movie and 

Japanese snacks with us. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Community Initiatives students, there is an important meeting today in Mr. 
Olsons room to discuss Mondays field trip. Please plan to attend. Pizza will 
be supplied! 
 
The PCF Waterloo contest for grades 9-11, forms can be picked up in 
D312 on Mondays at Lunch. The forms are due on Tuesday Feb 11 and 
the contest is on Feb 26.  


